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Teacher’s Message/Announcements

MEDICATION PICK UP AND PLANNING FOR NEXT YEAR If you have provided
medication to the nurse’s office for this school year, it MUST be picked up on the
last day of school for your student. Any medications left in the clinic will be
disposed of by 6/10/2023. In preparing for next school year, an UPDATED
medication authorization form and medical condition action plan MUST be
provided to the school nurse on or before the first day of school. Action Plans and
Medication Authorization Forms are located in FACTS under resource documents. If
your student is eligible for “self-carry”, it must be indicated on the forms by a
licensed medical provider. Remember, per Diocesan Policy, no medication,
prescription or over the counter, can be dispensed to your student without
authorization from a parent AND licensed medical provider.

Calendar/Important Dates
05/27 Memorial Day- School closed
06/04/24 Kindergarten moving up ceremony 10:00 and last day of school

Please continue to have your child memorize their address and phone number
because some still don’t know them. This is a very important skill that is on their
report card.

Kindergarten had an exciting week! Students crafted several things with love for
moms! We also released ladybugs and will be releasing our butterflies very soon!

Animal project - due Friday, May 17 - Each student should choose an animal of
his or her choice, do a little research with help from a parent, and build a model of
that animal using recycled materials. We will send home the animal research sheet
to fill out. This sheet should be handed in with the project. Kindergarten students



have created some really amazing animals in the past and we look forward to
watching the kindergarten class of 2024 shine.

Social Studies

Students say prayers and the Pledge of Allegiance each day. We focused on science
this week.

Math

We have been reviewing different types of patterns. The students have also been
enjoying centers which include work with a teacher, using math manipulatives to
review certain skills, math binders and math games. The students are enjoying and
practicing a lot of skills during math.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

We continued fluency passages. Each passage focuses on a particular word family,
consonant blend, or digraph. Please have your child read these passages to you at
home.

Theology

During Theology this week, we continued our chapter book What Would Jesus Do?
We spoke about the trinity and how we are a part of God’s family. We drew our
family including God, themselves, the Holy Spirit, Mary our Mother, Father David
and our siblings. Our kindergarteners read and discussed the book An Egg Is Quiet.

Science

We talked about their five senses. The students discussed the senses by giving
examples of each sense. They also learned how to make a salt dough recipe.


